[bookmark: _Hlk76888665]                          Eastern Illinois A.B.A.T.E Meeting Minutes
February 13, 2022
Call to order
Chuck Carrington called to order the regular Chapter meeting of Eastern Illinois A.B.A.T.E at 1:00 PM on February 13, 2022 at Shooters Bar & Grill, in Rantoul Illinois.  All Officers were in attendance except  Donna Mills.                                                                       
 There were  23 members present.  

Reports: 

Secretary’s Report – Read by Mindy Rosenbeck and accepted. 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Read by Jamie Eaker. Checking Balance is $3151.81 and CD Balance $5103.55. CD’s will renew on February 23rd, it will automatically renew unless a motion is approved to cash out. 


State Representative’s & Legislative Report – Read by Steve “Squirrel” Norman. There will be  no dual memberships. There is a schlorship for $2000 for an ABATE kid, voted on the BOD meeting.



Activities Report – Read By Sheppy Cler. Upcoming events are Feb. 19th is the 1st Broomstick Tournament at Shooter’s. March 12 is the 2nd Broomstick Tournament at One Corner Pocket. Still waiting on the Dinosaurs and Stone Cold Calendar. Squirrel announced the Liberty Chapter’s 35th Annual Ann party will be Feb 19th 5pm-close and $5 donation at the door. 18th Annual MidState Chili Cook off will be Sunday March 20th, $5 Entry Charge per pot of chili, sign up at 1pm and judging at 2:15pm.


Safety and Education Report – Read by Mike MaHorney.  We did 5 Presentations, 103 students in January at Centennial High School. We are doing Central High School on Feb 14th, Danville on Feb 15th, Chase Unity on Feb. 16th, Bismark on Feb. 17, Georgetown on Feb. 22nd and Fisher on Feb. 23rd.


Membership Report –  Read by Greg Cler. We had 143 members as if 02-01-2022, 134 last month, increase of 9 from last month, 144 1 year ago so down 1 from a year ago.



Public Relation’s Report – Read by Mindy Rosenbeck. Sherri Luciente offered to help with website.

Products Report – Read by Bill Babb.  No money to report. Has State pins  for sale.

Special Reports:  None


Old Business:   None
New Business:  Bill Babb asked if Screw your Neighbor should be rescheduled. He is checking with Sheppy Cler for an available date to schedule. Sheppy Cler spoke about email from State to get registered for the Wild Apricot App. Squirrel welcomed the following new people: Roadkill, James Laferty and Jimmy Johnson. 
Deanna Zehr made a motion to pay $100 for Chapter Membership with MRF. Greg Cler 2nd and motion passed.
  Membership drawing winner was Debbie Musson for $33
[bookmark: _Hlk97461851]   Announcements and Correspondence- Non 
Adjournment 
Mike Mahorney made a motion to adjourn. Bill Babb 2nd and motion passed.
Minutes submitted by: Mindy Rosenbeck466

